
EX110.  CCTV UPDATE

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing Services
presenting options for delivery of CCTV provision in the area.

The Executive agreed, on September 2015 (ref EX44) to tender for a 1 year peak time
CCTV recording service for the Falkirk Council area.

No tenders had been received for the provision of the service. The report set out three
options for future service provision. These were:-

option 1 – prepare for a recorded service from 1 April 2016;
option 2 – use the negotiated procedure to attempt to agree a peak time service;
and
option 3 – ceasing the CCTV service.

Councillor Blackwood, seconded by Councillor C Martin, moved that the Executive
agrees to use the negotiated procedure to attempt to agree a peak time service (option 2) failing which to
prepare for a recorded service from 1 April 2016 (option 1).

As an amendment, Councillor Alexander, seconded by Councillor Coleman, moved
that the Executive agrees  to  use  the  negotiated  procedure  to  attempt  to  agree  a  peak  time  service
(option 2) failing which the matter is brought back to the Executive.

On a division, 7 members voted for the motion and 3 voted for the amendment, with
voting as follows:-

For the motion (7) – Councillors Blackwood, D Goldie, Gow, C Martin, Dr C R
Martin, Nicol and Nimmo.

For the amendment (3) – Councillors Alexander, Coleman and Spears.

Decision

The Executive agreed the motion.


